

Denton C.P. School Weekly Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk





Better Never Stops

3rd February 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy February to you all! I hope you all managed to get through a very cold January in one piece. It gives me great pleasure to share with you our very first 'paperless' newsletter.

Dates for Next Week

Monday 6th February – Parent Forum (2.30pm). Please contact the School Office if you would like to attend.

Tuesday 7th February – Creative History shows for Key Stage Two.

Wednesday 8th February – Anti-Bullying and E-Safety Day (Parent drop-in sessions 8.45-9.05am and 3.00-3.30pm – further details below).

Thursday 9th February – Turtle Class Assembly (9.10am)

Friday 10th February – Last day of term

Monday 20th February – Term 4 begins for all pupils

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Anti-Bullying and E-Safety Day

Next Wednesday 8th February is Anti-Bullying and E-Safety Day at Denton. An anti-bullying and e-safety expert, Andrew Gunn, will be working with us for the day, and will be delivering an assembly to Key Stage One and a workshop for each Key Stage Two class. Mr Gunn will also be delivering two parent drop-in sessions, to which all are welcome. The sessions will give you an opportunity to ask any questions you have about either bullying, e-safety or both. The first will take place from 8.45-9.05am; the second will take place from 3.00-3.30pm.

Cycling Helmets

As a cycling enthusiast myself, I am always overjoyed to see so many pupils (and parents!) cycling to school. I would, of course, recommend that the children always wear cycling helmets – as I do myself!

I hope you all enjoy a fantastic weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher